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THE 41ST SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW (UPR), UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA’S STATEMENT ON THE UNITED KINGDOM OF GREAT BRITAIN AND NORTHERN IRELAND,

10 NOVEMBER 2022

Thank you President,

The United Republic of Tanzania congratulates the United Kingdom of Great Britain for the comprehensive national report and for the oral update provided.
We commend the Government for ratifying many of the human rights treaties and for putting in place policies and legislation to give effect to the rights contained within them.

We further congratulate you for introducing measures to protect women and girls from violence; and for the support provided to women in the workplace. 

We acknowledge the support provided to people with disabilities and we recommend that this support is also accessible at the rural level. We also encourage to continue to develop policies in line with the Sustainable Development Goals. 
The United Republic of Tanzania further wishes the delegation of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland a successful Universal Periodic Review.

I thank you.
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